Building a better future together..

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to inform you all that as part of the schools long term renovation
programme we will be having a new school playground for the Early years pupils
this half term. Work on the new playground is going to start earlier than planned
and will commence on Thursday 16" March. As a result of this we will only be
able to have one gate open on to the school grounds. This will be the gate closest
to the sure start centre. We would be grateful if all parents can use this gate
when collecting and dropping pupils off in the mornings and afternoons. For
health and safety reasons there will be temporary fence set up to prevent access
to the Nursery and Reception playground where the work will be going on. Work
is expected to take around 2 weeks in total and the new playground will be ready
for our Early Years pupils after the Easter break.

| would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support
and hope you all look forward to celebrating our new Early Years playground.

Yours sincerely

Miss R. Williams
Principal
St James CE Primary School

A wember of the 55 Simon and Jude Family of Schools

Executive Principal - Mr Simon T. Bramwell
Stelling Street, Gorton, Manchester, MI8 8LW  Tel: D161 223 2423
Email: office@stiames-gorton.manchester.sch.uk
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